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Privatisation is the scourge of the Public Service. We pay our taxes so that the government 
can provide services. This government has done nothing but reduce our services (not just 
public transport). They squander our money on ridiculous projects, destroying existing 
infrastructure, then sell off public assets cheaply to their "buddies" to make a quick buck. 
Let this not happen to the buses of the Eastern Suburbs - the Light Rail is no replacement 
and is a stunning example of this government's cavalier attitude. 


